
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBER: 

Shannen Jenkins 

6936 Fields Landing Road 

Hayes, VA 23072 

804-815-4548 

 

YOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS:  The youth council needs 

dinners provided for the Wednesday Night Children and Youth 

Program.  If you or a group are interested in providing a dinner, 

please see the sign up sheet on the youth bulletin board or con-

tact Kelley Adkins.   

 

THANK YOU to all the ladies who made the beautiful crafts for 

Advent Bible School.  If you would like the ornament you made 

for the display bulletin board returned to you, please see Sonya 

Anthony.   

 

BAPTIST MEN’S DAY BREAKFAST:  JAN. 27 AT 8:00AM  Men of 

the church, you are invited to join us for breakfast followed by a 

Men’s Choir rehearsal on Saturday January 27th.  Please sign up 

at the Information Center in the Narthex and help us prepare for 

Baptist Men’s Sunday to be held on January 28th.  Point of Con-

tact is Al West.   

 

PLEASE NOTE DEACON OFFICERS FOR THIS YEAR: 

Chair—Al West 

Vice-Chair—Jimmy Diggs 

Secretary—Keith Belvin 

 

PLEASE MAKE PLANS TO ATTEND THE BUSINESS MEETING 

scheduled for January 24th at 6:00pm.  The Fellowship Hall  

Expansion Committee will bring a report.   
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